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Statement of the Florida Staff Organization regarding the NEA lockout of NEASO members 

 
FSO stands in solidarity with NEASO in their efforts to secure better working conditions, fair 
wages, and improved benefits for their members. 
  
As the largest labor union in the United States, NEA should set the standard for fair treatment 
of workers and be a model for listening to and honoring the voices of its employees. Instead, 
NEA management is engaging in unfair labor practices as well as blatant union-busting 
tactics. 
 
We commend the dedication and resolve shown by NEASO members throughout the weeks 
they have been locked out and prevented from working by NEA management. FSO is truly 
inspired by the courage and commitment of the NEASO members who are standing up for 
what is right. 
  
Together, we are working towards a future where all workers are treated with dignity and 
respect. 
 


